
 
 

 

 
Planning and Economic Development 

Ed Anzek, AICP, Director 
 

 From: Sara Roediger 

 To: Planning Commission 

 Date: 4/18/16 

 Re: City of Troy Master Plan Update: Rochester Hills Letter of Support 

 
In accordance with the Michigan Planning Enabling Act, the City of Troy has prepared and shared their draft 
master plan update. On behalf of the Rochester Hills Planning Commission, we have drafted the attached 
response letter. 
 
The plan update contains many similar priorities and recommendations with the City of Rochester Hills master 
plan and city staff did not have any objection to their plan. The updated sections of the master plan can be 
found on the City of Troy’s website at the following: http://www.ci.troy.mi.us/MasterPlan 
 
Formal action is not required by the Planning Commission, however if any member has any suggested changes 
to the attached letter please bring your comments to the April Planning Commission meeting. 




